
                                                   Prek3  

Learning and Growing 

Welcome back! Happy New Year!! I hope everyone had a joyful and 

restful break. This week we will introduce the letter Mm, the month of 

January and await the coming of the three kings. 

 

LIGHT-UP SHOES; Please, refrain from sending light-up shoes to  

                               school. The shoes are very distracting during  

                               mass lessons. 
Theme: Exploring My World 
Books we will read this week.                                                                                                                

       Monday- No classes 

      Tuesday – Chicken Soup with Rice 

      Wednesday –Fancy Nancy Explore Extraordinaire  

      Thursday- If You Give Cat a Cupcake 

      Friday – If You Give a Pig a Pancake             

                                                              Thank you,                                                                                                                                           

                                                                 Marta Gonzalez 

  

                                                                                                                                                                                                        


